
 

26 November 2014     Term 4     Week 8 

UPCOMING DATES  

TERM 4  

 

Week 8 

Thursday 27/11 

K-6 Swimming Program 

Friday 28/11 

K-6 Swimming Program 

 

Week 9 

Monday 1/12 

K-6 Swimming Program 

Tuesday 2/12 

K-6 Swimming Program 

Wednesday 3/12 

8:00am Wednesday Workout 

K-6 Swimming Program 

Thursday 4/12 

K-6 Swimming Program 

Friday 4/12 

K-6 Swimming Program 

 

 

NOTES SENT HOME ON 

FRIDAY 

¶  Canteen Note 

¶ Yr 4 Excursion note 

 

NOTES SENT HOME TODAY 

¶ OLMC Awards Night & Christmas 
Concert 

¶ Friend Park Carols Night 

5ŜŀǊ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ  

{ǘŀȅ !ǿŀƪŜΗ 

¢ƘŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ƻŦ !ŘǾŜƴǘ ōŜƎƛƴǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǳǊ {ǳƴŘŀȅǎ ƻŦ !ŘǾŜƴǘ 
ŀƴŘ ŜƴŘǎ ŀǘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 9ǾŜΦ ¢ƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ ǿŜŜƪ ƻŦ !ŘǾŜƴǘ ŦƻŎǳǎŜǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǿŜŜƪǎ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƳƻǊŜ ǎǇŜŎƛŬŎŀƭƭȅ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŀƴǝŎƛǇŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ōƛǊǘƘ ƻŦ WŜǎǳǎΦ wŀǘƘŜǊ 
ǘƘŀƴ ǎƛƳǇƭȅ ŎƻƳƳŜƳƻǊŀǝƴƎ ŀƴ ƘƛǎǘƻǊƛŎŀƭ ŜǾŜƴǘΣ !ŘǾŜƴǘ ƛǎ ŀ ǝƳŜ ƻŦ ǇǊŜǇŀǊƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ ƘŜŀǊǘǎ ǘƻ 
ΨǊŜŎŜƛǾŜΩ WŜǎǳǎ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘ ŜŀŎƘ ȅŜŀǊΦ !ŘǾŜƴǘ ƛǎ ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴŀƭƭȅ ƳŀǊƪŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƭƻǳǊ ƻŦ 
ǾƛƻƭŜǘ ς ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ ŎƻƭƻǳǊ ŀǎ ǳǎŜŘ ƛƴ [ŜƴǘΦ  
 
.ȅ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ōŜƎƛƴǎ ǘƻ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ !ŘǾŜƴǘ ŀǎ ŀ ǇŜǊƛƻŘ ƻŦ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ 
/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎΣ ǘƘŜ ǎǘƻǊŜǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŬƭƭƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ǇŀǊŀǇƘŜǊƴŀƭƛŀ ŦƻǊ ǿŜŜƪǎΦ Lǘ ǎǘŀǊǘǎ ƻǳǘ 
ǎƳŀƭƭ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ŦŜǿ ŘŜŎƻǊŀǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǿǊŀǇǇƛƴƎ ǇŀǇŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜƴǘǳŀƭƭȅ ǘŀƪŜǎ ƻǾŜǊ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǊŜǘŀƛƭ 
ƻǳǘƭŜǘΦ Lƴ ǘƘŜ ƳƛŘǎǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ŜȄŎŜǎǎ ƻŦ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ŎƻƴǎǳƳŜǊƛǎƳΣ ƛǘ ƛǎ ƻƊŜƴ ŘƛŶŎǳƭǘ ǘƻ ŘǊŀǿ 
ŀǧŜƴǝƻƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ƻŦ !ŘǾŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜ ǎǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭƭȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ 
/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎΦ  
 
{ǘŀȅ ŀǿŀƪŜΗ ²ƛǘƘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǿƻǊŘǎΣ WŜǎǳǎ Ŏŀǳǝƻƴǎ Ƙƛǎ ŘƛǎŎƛǇƭŜǎ ǘƻ ōŜ Ŏƻƴǎǘŀƴǘƭȅ ǾƛƎƛƭŀƴǘ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ 
ōŜ ŀƭŜǊǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ ŬǩƴƎ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ōŜƎƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ƻŦ !ŘǾŜƴǘΦ 
!ŘǾŜƴǘ Ƙŀǎ ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴŀƭƭȅ ōŜŜƴ ƻōǎŜǊǾŜŘ ŀǎ ŀ ǝƳŜ ƻŦ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǿŀƛǝƴƎΦ Lǘ ŎǳƭƳƛƴŀǘŜǎ 
ƛƴ ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǎƻ ǘƘŜ ǿŀƛǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ǊŜƭŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ 
ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ƻŦ /ƘǊƛǎǘ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘΦ 

 
tŜǊƘŀǇǎ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜ ƻŦ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ !ŘǾŜƴǘ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ŀ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƻ 
ǎǘŀȅ ŀǿŀƪŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀȅ ŀƭŜǊǘ ƛƴ ŦŀƛǘƘΦ hƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŜŀǘ 
ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜǎ ǘƻ ŦŀƛǘƘ ǘƻŘŀȅ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŀŎŜƴŎȅ ǘƘŀǘ Ƙŀǎ ǘŀƪŜƴ 
ƘƻƭŘ ƻŦ Ƴŀƴȅ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǎƻŎƛŜǘȅΦ ²ƘŜƴ ƭƛŦŜ ƛǎ ŎƻƳŦƻǊǘŀōƭŜΣ ǘƘŜ 
ǇŜǊŎŜƛǾŜŘ ƴŜŜŘ ŦƻǊ ŦŀƛǘƘ ŀǇǇŜŀǊǎ ǘƻ ŘƛƳƛƴƛǎƘΦ aŀƴȅ ȅƻǳƴƎ 
ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǎƻŎƛŜǘȅ Ŏŀƴƴƻǘ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ǾŀƭǳŜ ƻŦ ǊŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 
ōŜƭƛŜŦ ƻǊ ǊŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŜΦ Lƴ ŀ ǿƻǊƭŘ ƻŦ ƛƴǎǘŀƴǘ 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ƛƴǎǘŀƴǘ ΨǎŀǝǎŦŀŎǝƻƴΩΣ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƅŜŎǝǾŜ ŀƴŘ 
ǎƭƻǿ ǿƻǊƪ ƻŦ ŦŀƛǘƘ Ŏŀƴ ǎŜŜƳ ǘƻƻ ƳǳŎƘ ŜũƻǊǘ ŦƻǊ ǎƻƳŜ 
ǇŜƻǇƭŜΦ ¢ƘŜ DƻǎǇŜƭ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƻ ǎǘŀȅ ŀǿŀƪŜ ƛƴ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 
ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘ ƛǎ ŀ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƪ ƻŦ ōǊƛƴƎƛƴƎ 
ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ YƛƴƎŘƻƳ ƻŦ DƻŘΦ 

 
Lǘ ƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǎǘŀȅ ŀǿŀƪŜΣ ŀǎ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŎŀǳǝƻƴŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ƎƻǎǇŜƭΦ !ǿŀƪŜ ǘƻ ǿƘŀǘ ƛǎ 
ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǳǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘ ŀƴŘ ŀǿŀƪŜ ǘƻ ǿƘŀǘ ƛǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ǳǎΦ  9ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ŀǎ 
ƻǳǊ ƭƛǾŜǎ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŜȄǘǊŜƳŜƭȅ ƘŜŎǝŎ ŀƴŘ ŎƘŀƻǝŎ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŦŜǎǝǾŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊΦ 
 

Lord Jesus,  

as we patiently wait,  

open our hearts so that they  

may be filled with your light and love.  

 

 

aǊ {ǘŜǾŜƴ WƻƴŜǎ 
tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ 

School Contact Details  

School Principal: Mr Steven Jones         

9631 8442                          

OLMCWenty@parra.catholic.edu.au  

www.olmcwentworthville.catholic.edu.  

Parish Contact Details  

Parish Priest: Fr Paul Cahill OCarm           

9631 8302                         

ocarms@tpg.com.au 

www.olmcwenty.org.au                           

The Community of OLMC is  Safe and  Respectful 



MERIT  CERTIFICATES  

NAME  CLASS 

Serop, Georges 

Hannah, Julian  

KB 

KG 

Claudia, Nhial 

Isabella, Thomas  

1B 

1G 

Jared, Jemma 

Andrea  

2B 

2G 

Emily, Natalia 

Amirah, Thomas 

3B 

3G 

Sarah, Mark 

AnnMaria, Logan  

4B 

4G 

Isaac, Chanel 

James, Sari 

5B 

5G 

Jahmila, Sandra 

Charlie, Sebastien 

6B 

6G 

Congratulations  

Gold Award                                                                           

The following children have worked really hard towards 
receiving 90 Star Cards 

Ayii 1G, Sabrina 1G, Luca 1G,  Jacinta 1G, Elizabeth 1G,           
Charbel 1G, Ashleigh 5B 

Congratulations  

Community Service Award                                             

The following children have worked really hard towards 
receiving 75 Star Cards 

Luca 1G, Jacinta 1G, David 1G, Charbel 1G, Edvin 2B, Lachlan 5B 

Congratulations  

Principalôs Award                                                

The following children  have worked really hard               

towards receiving 120 Star Cards 

Ayii 1G, Michael 1G, Matilda 1G,  Jacinta 1G, Jorja KG,                
Myra KB, Mitali 5B, Harrison KG 

Congratulations  

Diamond Award                                            

The following children  have worked really hard              

towards receiving 150 Star Cards 

Vivian 1G, Matilda 1G, Elisha 1G, Julian KG 

Platinum Award                                                                

The following children  have worked really hard                                     
towards receiving 200 Star Cards       

Alanna KG, Sylvana KG  

PRINCIPAL LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT PILOT 

I have been óinvitedô to be one of the principals in the 

diocese to trial and pilot a Principal Leadership Development 

Framework which provides principals with feedback 

regarding their professional practice of the five key 

professional practices (and Catholic Education) that are 

aligned to The Australian Professional Standards for 

Principals.  

¶ Leading mission and the new evangelisation (aligned with 

Catholic culture, leading self and others) 

¶ Leading Teaching and Learning (aligned with leading 

pedagogy) 

¶ Developing self and others (aligned with leading self and 

others) 

¶ Leading improvement, innovation and change (aligned 

with leading pedagogy, leading self and others) 

¶ Leading the management of the school (aligned with 

Catholic culture, stewardship) 

¶ Engaging and working with the community (aligned with 

Catholic culture, stewardship) 

Today a panel consisting of Mrs Sophie Ryan (Director of 

System Performance ï Parramatta-Holroyd), Mrs Joy Short 

(Director of System Performance ï Hills-Hawkesbury) and 

Mr Anthony McElhone (Principal, St Oliverôs Harris Park) 

have been at OLMC Wentworthville to review my leadership 

with the purpose to provide feedback on my performance 

during the past three years at OLMC and confirming areas of 

challenge, so I can continuously build my leadership 

capacity and competence.  The panel met with Father Paul, 

staff, the student leaders and members of the parent 

community and discerned information that I presented. Prior 

to this day, all staff were invited to complete an online survey 

about my leadership, and I completed a self reflection survey 

and prepared various documentation. This is a great 

opportunity for me to gain feedback from all key 

stakeholders. 

SWIMMING LESSONS PROTOCOL 

Due to Child Protection requirements, photo taking is not 

permitted at the Aquatic Centre.  

The Swim Centre has requested that parents please 

refrain from going on the pool deck. All OLMC parents 

are required to stay behind the glass area whilst      

lessons are taking place. 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 



PARENTS AND FRIENDS 

Energy For Swimming  

Our children have been very excited 

to be swimming every day. By all 

accounts they are having a great time 

swimming and learning to be safe in 

the water. 

However the added level of activity means they may be more 

tired than usual in the afternoons. Below are a few tips to help 

them have the energy to keep going all day: 

1) Offer an extra serving at breakfast; a boiled egg, multigrain 

toast with vegemite or cheese, or some cereal along with their 

usual brekky means they have an additional store of energy. 

2) Stock the lunch bag with an extra sandwich or snack such 

as rice cakes/cheese or some hummus dip and crackers if 

they find they are getting hungrier during the day. As well as 

an additional fruit juice or water bottle; keeping hydrated is 

very important. 

3) Get them to have a healthy hearty snack at home after 

school or pack an additional snack for after school care if 

possible. These can include a simple pasta salad, a banana or 

a snack mix that includes pretzels/dried fruit/popcorn. 

4) Encourage them to get stuck into homework a little bit 

earlier in the afternoon if they have any. 

5) Consider an earlier bed time; perhaps they can go into bed 

about 15-30  minutes earlier than usual to read a book quietly 

before sleeping. 

Business Directory 

We are seeking to establish an OLMC business directory to 

help support the businesses within our school community. 

This will be a free service to the members of our school. 

Please send a business card to school or email Sonia Farah 

at soniafarah2@yahoo.com.au to find out how you can be 

involved. 

This column is compiled by P&F Communications. If you have any queries or 

wish to contribute please email olmcwenty@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

/ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ aŎ!ǳƭŜȅ ¸ŜŀǊ т нлмс 

9ƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘ 

A new Enrolment Policy for Parramatta Diocesan Catholic 

schools was introduced in October 2014 which offers 

Catholic families greater choice by allowing them to apply 

for enrolment at a Catholic school anywhere in the Diocese. 

The key change in the new policy is the removal of the 

concept of ófeederô parishes and schools.  

In light of these recent changes it means the letter sent to 

all primary school parents of Year 5 girls concerning 

enrolment at Catherine McAuley for Year 7 2016 is now 

incorrect. That letter referred to feeder schools and advised 

that Catherine McAuley would not need to interview 

applicants from feeder schools who apply for a place at 

Catherine McAuley.  

Please be advised that given the new Enrolment Policy and 

given the great demand for places at Catherine McAuley all 

applicants will continue to be interviewed as was past 

practice. 

A reminder that applications for Year 7 2016 must be 

submitted by the closing date of Friday 27 March 2015 to be 

considered for first round offers. Offers of admission will be 

made during Term 2.  

A Year 7 2016 Enrolment Information Evening will be held 

on Tuesday 17 March 2015 after the Catherine McAuley 

Open Afternoon/Evening which will now take place from 

4.00 ï 6.30pm. 

Please contact Catherine McAuley School Reception if you 
have any further questions regarding enrolment on 9849 
9100 or visit our school website www.mcauley.nsw.edu.au 

CHRISTMAS HAMPERS 

Our social justice focus this term is once again collecting 

food hampers for St Vincent de Paul to distribute at 

Christmas. 

Each class will have baskets in their room to fill. Some 

suggestions are: Long life milk, tea, coffee, breakfast 

cereals, biscuits, tinned meats, baked 

beans, spaghetti, tuna, salmon, sardines, 

soaps, shampoos and toiletries, party food, 

lollies, chips, pasta,  pasta sauce. 

Before donating to our hampers please 

check use by dates.  

What would you like to find in a hamper if one was for 

you? 

CAN YOU HELP AS A FETE STALL 

COORDINATOR OR COMMITTEE SECRETARY 

Below is a list of stalls that are still vacant. Have fun and 

support a great cause! We need parents and friends to 

help out, no experience necessary. The Fete Committee 

Secretary position is also vacant. For further information, 

please contact Suzanne on 0414 802 801.  

Stall Coordinator vacancies are:  

Chocolate Wheel  Chocolate Toss Stall                

Duck Pond Stall                    Pass-the-Footy Stall               

Show Bags Stall                   Glow Sticks Stall                  

Create-a-Treat Stall         Face Painting Stall                

Plaster Casting Stall            White Elephant Stall                

Books Stall                          Italian & Maltese Food Stall 

Indian & Sri Lankan Food   Confectionary Stall                 

Cakes & Coffee/Tea Stall     Flowers Stall 

Thank you to the volunteers who have volunteered to 

coordinate stalls so far. 

mailto:olmcwenty@parra.catholic.edu.au
http://www.mcauley.nsw.edu.au



